
Certificate of Appreciation 
WaterSense thanks 

Matco-Norca 
 

for reporting how you contributed to the success of WaterSense in 2020. 
 

Your partnership with WaterSense demonstrates your commitment 

to water efficiency and your community. 

We are all stronger when we work together. 

  

Veronica Blette, Branch Chief, EPA’s WaterSense Program 


